The current cohort of MPA - Tribal Governance students includes a pair of cousins from Nooksack.  Lona Dan and Katherine Canete were granted admission to this program in the summer of 2006 and are on track to graduate in June of 2008.  

Before coming to Evergreen, Lona earned a two-year certificate in Continuing Health Care Administration from Malaspina University-College, an AAS in Public and Tribal Administration from Northwest Indian College, and her BA in Human Services from Western Washington University.

Lona, who is of Nooksack and Swinomish tribal heritage, was raised primarily on the Lummi and Nooksack reservations.  She has spent most of her work-life in the service of Indian people.  Lona has been employed as Community Health Coordinator at Chemainus, as Communications Manager for the Chemainus Treaty, and as Summer Student Coordinator for the Chemainus First Nations.  She now works as TANF Caseworker for the Nooksack Tribe.
Lona says about the TMPA program, “I feel this program is very rewarding as it allows Native people the opportunity to come together and dialogue about tribal issues, the TMPA program provides the curriculum to learn and gain an understanding of tribal administration, policy, and law.”

Katherine, also a member of the Nooksack Indian Tribe, was raised on the Nooksack Reservation in Deming, Washington.  She has followed a similar path education and work as her cousin.

Katherine earned her AA degree from Northwest Indian College in Public and Tribal Administration, and then went on to earn a BA in Human Services from Western Washington University.

She has worked in several positions on her reservation, having had jobs in Human Resources and with the Police Department.  She now holds a position as a Caseworker for the Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF) program.
In discussing her participation in this program Katherine says, “ The TMPA program brings about new possibilities fro tribal people to become effective leaders as they gain the knowledge, skills, and abilities needed to better implement leadership within our tribal communities.”

